
 

Dec 2019 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Notice for Change in Operation hours 20th/Dec (Fri) 

 

 

This is to inform you that our business hours on 20th/Dec (Fri) will 

changed as per following. 

 

We will be closing earlier than usual opening hours. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Your support and cooperation are always sincerely appreciated. 

 
 

Operation Time 

Office Normally 20Th Dec 

Tokyo 

AM09:00 -PM06:00 

AM09:00 -PM05:00 

Yokohama 
AM09:00 -PM06:00

※no changes 

sKobe AM09:00 –PM12:00 

Fukuoka AM09:00 -PM06:00

※no changes 
Kumamoto 

 

 

B Regards, 

 

Knot Global Holdings Co.,Ltd. 
Knot Global Limited 
C.E.O Takamitsu Matsuzawa 

 

  


